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April 13, 2017 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary  /RA/   
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-17-0016 – STATUS OF 

IMPLEMENTATION OF LESSONS LEARNED FROM JAPAN’S 
MARCH 11, 2011, GREAT TŌHOKU EARTHQUAKE AND 
SUBSEQUENT TSUNAMI 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s proposal to reduce the frequency of the Fukushima 
status memos from monthly to semi-annually. 
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  

ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
PDR 


